## MRS EVESQUES K-4 MONTHLY NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2025

Welcome back to the new 2025-2026 school year! I am very excited for all the new students who joined our classroom this year and look forward to getting to know them better.

Starting next week, we will begin with spelling. The students will have a spelling test every Friday, so make sure to practice with them at home. Their spelling words will be in their agendas.

## **Upcoming Events**

September 17: School Pictures September 25: Terry Fox Run

## CONTACT

revans73@chinooksd.ca

This year, we will be doing R.E.D. (Read Every Day. Students in grades 2-4 will bring home their folders and will need a parent to sign, verifying that they were reading. Even 5-10 minutes every night is awesome!